
Announcements

Any boys interested in playing soccer at Lakota West next year should attend an
informational meeting on February 14 at 7:00 p.m. at the Lakota West High School diner.

The free Red’s baseball tickets for students with a first quarter GPA
of 3.5+ are available for pick up in the guidance office. A list of
qualified students is posted on the guidance window. If the students’
name is not on the list they must see their guidance counselor
regarding the first quarter grades. The Red’s encourage you to get your
ticket order in ASAP for a better date and seat selection. Deadline is
Feb. 23.

Attention all sophomores and juniors interested in taking Advanced Placement
Government and Politics next year. The entrance examination will take place on
Wednesday, Feb. 7 at 2:40. Sign up to take the exam in room 124 prior to the 7th. In case
of a snow day, the test will be on Thursday, Feb. 8. Please see Mr. Black if you have any
questions.

Attention senior and juniors: Butler Tech is combining with the University of Phoenix to
offer Communication 120, a 9 week writing course that awards high school credit and 3
semester hours of college credit, at no cost to the student or district. Only juniors and
seniors with at least a 3.0 GPA may apply. Course enrollment is limited and competitive.
If you’re interested, pick up an application in the Guidance Office and return it by Feb. 9.

Juniors and Seniors – do you have no clue what type of career or major
you would like to pursue? The ASVAB test will help you know what type
of aptitude you have for various careers. There is no military
obligation by taking this test. Sign up in the guidance office to take
the test on Feb. 24th beginning at 7:15 in the media center.


